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Important Change of Date 
The Bees and Meerkats 

production of  

‘The Stars Come Out For 

Christmas’ 

is being held on 
Monday 12th December 

at 2pm and 6pm. 
 
This is a change from the earlier 
published date due to timetable 
commitments.   
 
The children have their parts and are 
very excited learning their lines and 
songs.  Further details will be coming 
soon about tickets and costumes. 
 
 

 

Parent Forum 
Parent Forum was held on Tuesday.  Unfortunately only 2 

parents were able to attend.  Next term Parent Forum will 

be held on Thursday afternoons and we hope this will be a 

more convenient day for more of you.  Please let us know 

your thoughts / preferences for your most convenient day.  

Thank you. 

Extension News 
 
The holes were dug on Wednesday and the foundations checked and 
things are looking good.  A pre start meeting has been held and the 
building work will begin on Wednesday 4th January 2017 with an end 
date of 21st April 2017.  There will be a temporary driveway across the 
field from the main road for vehicles and all items of building 
materials etc. will be stored on the lower playground.  All building 
works will be securely cordoned off as the safety of our children and 
school community is paramount. 
 
There will be new, temporary arrangements for entering and leaving 
school from the beginning of December and we ask for your co-
operation and patience at this time.  Thanks you. 
 
We will let you know more details following our governor Health and 
Safety meeting at the end of November.  The plans will then be 
available for you to see. 

Tri Golf at 

Shepshed High 

School 
Our Year 3, 4 and 5 teams 

will be competing at 

Shepshed High School on 

Tuesday 22nd November.  

We wish them success. 
 

 

 

Coming Up 
 

Church 
Assembly 

You are all warmly 
invited to our church 
assembly on Tuesday 
29th November.  The 

service is being led by 
our Meerkats and will 

start at 9am. 

Open Morning 

Wednesday 30th November 

9am – 10.30am 
Please come along for our Open 

Morning at school.  Meet in the 

school reception at 9am. Please 

let the school office know if 

you would like to attend. 
 

 

 

More events over the page …. 

…. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton Church 

Christmas Fair 

Friday 25th November 

6pm – 8pm 
Come and see 

Father     

Christmas 
 

Mulled Wine 
Mince Pies 

   
 

We are selling festival bands in school for Children in Need  

Invitation 
 to a ramble on Friday 25th November 

We did this last year and it was such a success we have decided to repeat it! 

The ramble starts at 1.15pm and all are welcome to join us.  We are 

going to walk through the village and across the fields then back to 

school.  The walk should take about 45 minutes.  It is not suitable 

for pushchairs and we would ask that if you do join us you don’t 

bring dogs as some children are frightened of them.  When we get 

back to school we will be serving refreshments and Alice Styles’ 

singing group will be performing some of the songs they are learning.  

We hope you will be able to join us. 

We will be asking for donations for Children in Need for  
the ramble and for refreshments.   

Children will need boots and coats on this day for the ramble. 
 

FOBS are organising a ‘Wear Your Own Clothes’ Day at 

school on Friday 25th November 
As a donation for wearing your own clothes today at school 

please send your child with a tombola prize for the school 

Christmas Fayre.  

The Gift 
Our Year 5 children are visiting Leicester Cathedral on Friday 2nd 

December to see a performance of The Gift. 
 

On Friday 2nd December, FOBS will be 
hosting the Christmas Fayre in the 

school from 3.15pm.  Entry is £3.50 
and will include all craft activities.  Hot 

dogs and drinks will be available for 
£1 and there will be a tombola and 

the opportunity to visit Santa. Please 
purchase your tickets in advance from 

the school office. 

 

 

 

Support our Christmas Jumper Christmas 
Tree at the St Botolph’s  
Christmas Tree Festival!  

The children are busy preparing their Christmas 
jumper themed decorations for the tree festival 
at St Botolphs’s Church.  Please come along and 
have a look at all the beautiful trees. 

Opening times: 
Friday 25th November  3.15pm – 7pm 
Saturday 26th November 10am – 5pm 

Sunday 27th November 2pm – 5pm 

 

 

FOBS Luxury Christmas  Raffle 
Please find attached two books of 
raffle tickets for this years' luxury 
raffle.  Please help by selling the 
tickets and returning the stubs, 

together with the money by 
Thursday 1st December.  If you 
require any more books, these 
are available from the school 
office.  Many thanks for your 

continued support. 
 


